
  

The 2020 Village show, due to be held on 

Saturday 8
th

 August 2020 has been 

CANCELLED due to safety concerns.  

 

The 2021 Village show is due to be held on Saturday 14th August and 

details will follow in due course. 

 

The society meetings this year are:  

AGM /schedule update meeting on November 16th at 7.30pm in the 

Chapel room.   

New members are always welcome. We would also appreciate 

anyone who can offer some time to help on show day. 

Contact details  

Secretary Helen Cole 01872 270805 nickandhelen25@btinternet.com  

Assistant Secretary Vanessa Hitchman 01872 279881 

vhitchman@hotmail.com 

Facebook St Erme Horticultural Society group page  

https://www.facebook.com/groups/530205973999632/ 
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